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Letter of Invitation for the NURETH-21 
 

 

Dear Dr. Cheng Peng, 

 

We would like to inform you that your abstract has been accepted in the 21st International Topical 

Meeting on Nuclear Reactor Thermal Hydraulics (NURETH-21) taking place in Busan, Korea from 

August 31 to September 5, 2025. So, please be sure to attend the congress in person, so that you can 

make a presentation. 

 

Abstract No. Abstract Title Review Results 

152 
Quantification of the Influence of Air Entrainment on Triggering of 

Single Molten Droplet 
Accepted 

Presenting Author Cheng Peng Co-author Dong Li 

Affiliation Shanghai University of Electric Power, China, People's Republic of 

 

This invitation letter can be used for application of your business trip approval or grant in your 

institution. Please note that this letter does not financially oblige your expenses for the travel. There 

is no support for all costs including travel, accommodation and transportation, etc. to participate in 

the congress. Also, all participants are expected to pay the registration fees according to the 

NURETH-21’s policy. 

 

For further information about the conference, please visit the official website at www.nureth-21.org. 

 

Welcome and looking forward to meeting you at NURETH-21 in Busan, Korea. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Chul-Hwa Song, Ph.D. 
NURETH-21 General Chair 
NURETH Fellow  
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